To: customerservice@citi.com.sg
From: XYZ@hotmail.com
Subject: Request for call-back from Citibank manager
Attn: Mr Han Kwee Juan
        CEO, Citibank Singapore

I refer to my Credit Card (CC) account (Visa Platinum) 4265-XXXX-XXXX-WXYZ. I have been receiving several messages (through monthly statements, letters and SMS messages) asking me to settle my arrears. 

I have surfaced an issue of double-deduction from my Ready Credit (RC) account (as I usually transfer funds from RC to CC). I first surfaced this issue to Grace (of CC Claims Department) on 28 Dec 2011. As she did not have sufficient access to look into my RC account, I requested for either her Claims Manager or RC Manager to contact me to resolve the issue. To date, no manager has called me and this issue is not resolved. I have specifically requested for Citibank to contact me using a landline as I do not answer calls from unlisted or unknown numbers. 

Last Wednesday, 16 May 2012, I received two calls from Xu Zhong and Shay, asking me to settle my arrears before it escalates further. They both told me they are colleagues of Mandy Soh, who is supposed to be my Citibank representative assigned to me. I informed them of my request to speak to a manager. I even called your hotline number 62255225 on the same day and requested a call-back from your manager. 

So far, I have not been able to speak to any manager and this outstanding issue remains unresolved. I did receive missed calls occasionally and Citibank has confirmed that the number that appears on my mobile phone is your bank telephone number. However these numbers do not allow customers to call back. 

Please arrange for either your CC Manager or RC Manager to call me with a landline as soon as possible. This issue was first reported to Citibank via Grace of CC Claims Department on 28 Dec 2011, and is still outstanding. Thank you for your time and effort. 
Warm regards

David Lee

Citibank Customer

